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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:          Marco A. Salvino, Mayor

 Albert C. Jones, Vice Mayor

Chickie Brandimarte, Commissioner

Bobbie H. Grace, Commissioner
From:      Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:             Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks and Recreation
Date:        January 21, 2016
Subject:    Fee waiver request for Royalty Inc. to utilize the I.T. Parker Center
________________________________________________________________________
Royalty Inc. requested a full fee waiver at the January 19th, Parks & Recreation Community Affairs Advisory Board meeting. Royalty Inc. is a mentoring program for young girls in our community and they have received full fee waiver for the last 4 years. They currently meet at the Paul DeMaio Library on the 1st & 3rd Saturday of each month.

The request was to utilize I.T. Parker Center on May 21, 2016 from 5pm – 10pm. The Parks & Recreation Community Affairs Advisory Board unanimously approved their request for a full fee waiver and is recommending Commission approval. The rental fee to utilize I.T. Parker for this event would be $600.00.
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